
Report for VSI Board of Directors 
From Admin Vice-Chairperson 

Virginia Swimming, Inc. 
January 6, 2008 

 
• To date, total of 30 VSI meets have been sanctioned, between September 1, 

2007 and January 20, 2008.  An additional 3 YMCA dual meets have been 
approved, 3 intrasquad meets have been conducted as approved meets, and 
one non-VSI approved meet (CUBU – 9 and Under) has been conducted in Fall 
of 2007. 

 
• Setting of meet fees for individual events and for relays has been based on the 

projected attendance, projected number of swims, and known facility expenses 
and awards / equipment rental expenses.  Steve Hennessy and Mary Turner 
have been extremely helpful in reviewing meet fee proposals for each host team. 

 
• With the sudden loss of Kyle Wilson on December 9th as Head Coach of the new 

CVA Swim Team, many coaches in VSI have volunteered their time to assist 
these swimmers with their practices.  An assistant coach of SWAT has currently 
made arrangements to work for an interim period for the CVA swimmers.   Board 
Members of the CVA team would like to thank VSI for the many forms of support 
that have emanated in the swimming community during the last month. 

 
• VSI has partnered with two diving coaches to conduct diving clinics in the 

Williamsburg area and in the Charlottesville area.  Each class included handouts 
and live demonstration by experienced college or high school divers. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David Strider 
January 2, 2007 


